
Barton Mills Wednesday Club

Programme September 2017- April 2018

Wed 6th Sept:  At 2 pm in the Village Hall, Grant Elliot will present “Monopoly, more than just a 
game”.  Refreshments afterwards.

Mon 18th Sept:  Guided tour of the Houses of Parliament and boat trip to Greenwich with free time 
there in the afternoon.  Leaving  Mildenhall at 8 am and  Barton Mills Church at 8.05.

Wed 4th Oct:  At 2pm in the Village Hall, Jill MacCready will talk about “The Plight of the 
Hedgehog”.  This will be our charity meeting and there will be a raffle and a bring and buy 
stall in aid of Hundon Hedgehog Rescue.  Refreshments.

Wed 18th Oct:  Visit to Springfields near Spalding (about 50 retails outlets and 25 acres of gardens) 
departing at 9.30 am and back about 5.45 pm.  £15 members or £16.50 non-members.

Wed 1st Nov:  At 2 pm in the Village Hall, Malcolm Crowe will speak on “My work as a toymaker”
and afterwards we will celebrate our 7th birthday with wine and birthday cake.

Wed 15th Nov:  Thursford  Christmas Spectacular departing 12 noon.

Wed 6th Dec:  At 2 pm in the Village Hall:  “It's Christmas Eve” will be presented by Rex Freeman 
and Rosemary Wheeler.  Christmas refreshments to follow.

Wed 20th Dec: Two course Christmas lunch, followed by tea or coffee, at The Riverside Hotal.  £20 
including a soft drink.  For beer add £2 or wine add £3.  Tickets on sale from 1st November.

Wed 10th Jan:  Our AGM will be held at 2 pm in the Village Hall.   Afterwards, our speaker will be 
Sarah Bradbury from Citizens Advice.

Wed 24th Jan:  Social afternoon at 2 pm in the Village Hall.  Bring your favourite table top game.

Wed 7th Feb:  At 2 pm in the Village Hall,  Anne Mason will speak about “Thetford Forest and its 
Heritage Project”.  Refreshments to follow.

Wed 21st Feb:  At 2 pm in the Village Hall, an Indian Cookery Demonstration with Kirti.

Wed 7th March:   At 2 pm in the Village Hall, Martyn Taylor will give an illustrated talk on “Two 
Birds – the story of the River Lark and the River Linnet”.  Refreshments afterwards.

? March:  Theatre visit to be arranged.

Wed 4th April:  At 2 pm in the Village Hall, Peter Hesketh will present “A Circumnavigation 
of the World in Container Ships”.  Refreshments to follow.

Meetings in the Village Hall:  £2 members, £3 non-members
Membership 2018: £10

Enquiries to Pamela tel 510504  mobile 0741 098 3251  pamela@boura.org


